
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com] 
7/27/2018 10:14:11 PM 
Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com] 

Mindala Wilcox [/O=lnglewood/OU=CITY/cn=Recipients/cn=mwilcox] 
Re: IBEC Preliminary Well Design July 2018 
IBEC Inglewood Well No 8 PDR.pdf 

Sorry about that; doc now attached. 

[)ennis KaniJk 

MONTGOMERY<•• .. /\?< ADVISORS 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 

.. \ .• ··••·••.Dermis@mcadvise.com 
( f . ( (310) 443-7711 

....... (213) 309-5652 

From: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com> 
Date: Friday, July 27, 2018 at 3:12 PM 
To: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com>, Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: RE: IBEC Preliminary Well Design July 2018 

Dennis, thanks, but nothing attached. 

B 

Brian D. Boxer, AICP 

bboxer@esassoc.com 

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 2:55 PM 
To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Cc: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC Preliminary Well Design July 2018 

Hi, Christina, 

As discussed, attached is the updated report on the preliminary design for the replacement groundwater well to be 
relocated as part of the IBEC Project, prepared in July 2018 by Tetra Tech. This version responds to comments from the 
City of Inglewood Public Works Department. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 
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